API: Information disclosure on the explanation of shares hitting the ceiling price
On May 24, 2024, Asia - Pacific Investment JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 34/2024/CV-API as follows:
Asia - Pacific Investment JSC would like to give an explanation of the company’s API shares hitting the ceiling price for five consecutive sessions as follows:
· Currently, the company's business activities are operating normally and there are no special fluctuations.
· That the company’s shares hit the ceiling price for five consecutive sessions from May 17, 2024 to May 23, 2024 is due to the supply and demand in the securities market.
· The company commits to always comply with the provisions of law for listed public companies.
